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Dear  
Mid Sussex Active Leadership Academy 

Trip to Blackland Farm, Wednesday 10th October 

 

I am delighted to invite you to our Leadership Academy Launch event for the 18/19 academic year.  You 

have been selected for the Mid Sussex Active Leadership Academy programme by the PE department 

because you have demonstrated outstanding leadership qualities throughout your time at Imberhorne.  This 

academy is aimed at providing training and volunteering opportunities to our best Sports Leaders across Mid 

Sussex schools.  

 

This year’s programme kicks off with a ‘Leadership Academy Launch Day’ on Wednesday 10th October. We 

hope you will be able to come along to this event and meet Sports Leaders from other schools.  

 

As you may be aware, each secondary school from the Mid Sussex Active partnership has also selected their 

leaders and over the course of the year you may work together, building new friendships and creating 

imaginative ideas as to how you will put your skills to the test to enhance your own and other students’ 

experience of sport and physical education. 

 

This is a wonderful chance for you to develop and enhance your leadership skills and I hope you find the 

opportunity both challenging and enjoyable.  As a thank you for all your hard work, we will not be charging 

for this event. 

 

Please wear PE kit with trainers and a warm waterproof jacket if needed. You will need to bring a packed 

lunch for the day. 

 

You will be travelling by minibus, which will leave at 9.00am from Upper School.  Please meet me in the Sports 

Hall reception at 8:45am to register.  We will return to school at approximately 3:15-3:30pm.  Please ensure 

appropriate arrangements are made with your parents/carer about getting home safely. 

 

You will need to ask your parents/carer to sign the permission slip below along with the ’Medical 

Questionnaire’ and return to Mr Hill no later than Wednesday 3rd October.  

 

Please also ensure you have any medication you need, clearly labelled, and that this is given to a member 

of staff prior to the event commencing.  

 

Should you or your parents/carer have any questions regarding the information above, please do not hesitate 

to ask. 

 

Once again, congratulations and thank you for all the time and effort that you give to both the school and 

the PE Department with school sport, your help really is invaluable.  I have every faith you will make an 

outstanding contribution to the Leadership Academy. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Hill 

Imberhorne SSCO and PE Teacher 


